
Enniskillen Public Realm 

Enniskillen Public Realm Site Office   3a Diamond House  Eden Street   Enniskillen  BT74 7EG 

Tel: 028 7964 2558    24 hr Emergency No: 02879549090 

Email: epr@fpmccann.co.uk   

 

 

 

18th June 2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As you are aware, works commenced on the Enniskillen Public Realm Scheme on the 7th 
February 2020. FP McCann Ltd, a company with extensive experience in completing Public Realm 
Projects of this size and scale throughout Northern Ireland, are carrying out the works on behalf of 
the Fermanagh and Omagh District Council. 
 
Whilst the scheme is a major civil engineering project, the work will be carried out in phases to 
minimise disturbance to businesses, residents and customers. 

 The town centre will remain open for business 

 Pedestrian access will be maintained to all properties, through the use of temporary 
walkways where required 

 Parking will be restricted adjacent to the work area to facilitate construction and maintain 
pedestrian and traffic flow 

 Works will only be actively carried out on one side of the Street at a time to minimise 
disruption 
 

Church Street/High Street - Footpath excavation and installation of the new natural stone 
paving will re- commence on the 5th July from Breen’s Car Care to Top Shop. (Area 
highlighted in red overleaf) 
 
If you would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact our Public Liaison Team: 

 Trader Liaison Officer Allan Fullerton (028 7954 9090) 

 Public Liaison Manager Rebecca Henderson (028 7964 2558)  

 24hr emergency contact number 02879549090 (Option 1) 

 Visit our Site Office at 3a Diamond House, Eden Street, Enniskillen, BT74 7EG 

 Email your queries to epr@fpmccann.co.uk 
 
 
Yours Faithfully  
 
Brendan Wylie 
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